EMA DIRECTOR’S REPORT
March 2022

Attended the Knox County EMA Directors meeting, remotely.
Attended Selectboard Meeting remotely ,requested budget changes.

Picked Up donated PPE supplies from County EMA and delivered them to the
Town Office and Library.

Met with County EMA Director, discussed issues revolving around EMA- Maritime
installing generator backup for gas pumps to allow emergency response access to
fuel during an emergency/power outages.

Began compiling EMA information to be distributed to the SB Liaison.

Completed monthly AED inspections at both Library and Spruce Head Community
Church Shelters and performed monthly maintenance on the emergency
generator at the Library/ Keag Shelter.

Respectfully submitted,
Betty N. Thomas

EMA Director

So. Thomaston, ME



